Invitation

2009 Postás Cup Trail-O Event!
Saturday, 11th April

Bükkszentkereszt
Welcome to the first event of the 2009 Hungarian Trail-O competition season.  This competition will be special as we are organising it as the official training event for WTOC2009 in the glorious Bükk Mountains!  In addition to this, all those who take part will experience the first event of the 2009 round of the Slovenian-Croatian-Hungarian Trail-O League!  We especially recommend it for Hungarian competitors as this is one of the special ranking events for selection to the Hungarian WTOC team!

Travel to the event: see the information in the Invitation to the main Postás Cup!
Base time: 14:00

Registration: on Saturday, 11th April 2009 from 13.30. On the road you have arrived at, past the main car park, a little bit further down.  It will be signposted!  Disabled competitors will have reserved parking places near Registration. Those who have entered in advance are requested to present themselves at Registration at least 20 minutes before their start time.  Entry on the day will only be accepted for free start slots and after all have started.
Start list: We are going to prepare a start list. If you enter in advance and have requests about your desired starting time we will try to take that into consideration. Those that are running the Foot-O race in one of the Elite classes will get late strat times. 
Entry in advance: 

Dead line: April 4th. 2009.
Adress:  Riczel Zsuzsanna, 2145 Kerepes, Wéber Ede park 50.  
Phone:  +36-28-481-686, +36-20-949-43-78  
e-mail: rijo@t-online.hu
Entry fee: pre-entered: 800Ft, entry on the day: 1 000Ft, payable at Registration
Base Time: 14.00 hrs

Courses: there will be two courses:
E – 2 km, 18 controls. Maximum race time: 105 min.

A – 2 km, 14 controls. Maximum: race time  80 min.

Courses may be selected at Registration. 
Results will be declared on both courses in three classes:
Open

Paralympic
Junior
Results ceremony: is planned to take place at18.00hrs, depending on the number of competitors. The results will be posted on the web site of the main event, the Postás Cup on 14th April 2009.
We wish everybody a successful and enjoyable competition!









The Organisers
